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July 20, 2021 

  

Dear Candice, 

Congratulations! Based upon the receipt of all items needed for academic admission and the review of all 

documents provided, we have determined that you are now unconditionally admitted to the Master of 

Divinity program at Amridge University. 

The administration and faculty are pleased that you have chosen this University to fulfill your advanced 

academic objectives and goals.  Our goal is to provide you with the best educational experience 

possible.  Your faith and trust in our academic program is important to us, and it is our desire and policy 

to portray and provide a professional academic program. 

Our Admissions Office is now transferring your academic file to the Registry Office. Your Student Advisor 

and other professional staff will continue to stay in touch with you as you progress through your courses 

at Amridge University.   

We hope that you have a great semester, and we are happy to welcome you as a member of our special 

community of Amridge graduate students. 

   

Sincerely yours, 

 Brooks Housley 

 

Brooks Housley 
Enrollment Management Coordinator 
1200 Taylor Road 
Montgomery, AL 36117 
Local:  334.387.7520 
Toll Free:  1.800.351.4040 Ext. 7520  
Fax:  334.387.7520 
www.amridgeuniversity.edu 
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